
 

October 2014 – Term 2 – p6a 

 

 

          Language – We will be continuing with the successful ‘Big  

         Writing’ scheme where we are seeing an improvement in  

          the children’s writing.   Some preparation for this will be   

         done at home as a homework task.  This is a ten minute  

         discussion task. 

 

         Reading -The focus this term is to continue to improve the    

          children’s reading.  We will use ‘Literacy World’ (the school  

          reading scheme) and the ‘Green Box’ which is a reading  

          comprehension scheme.  We will study ‘The Boy in the  

         Stripped Pyjamas’ in school and reading books will be going  

         home as usual.  Reading will be heard in class by myself or  

         other adult. 

 

         Maths – At the moment we are looking at fractions and will  

         be returning to other areas throughout the term.  Problem  

         solving and tables are on-going. 

 

         Topic – This term is WWII.  I have asked the children to  

         bring in any artefacts or stories they might have at home.    

         These will be looked at, discussed and respected.  We will  

         look at film footage of events of the war as well as writing  

         diaries, newspaper articles, stories and other language and art  

         activities. 

 

     

         Many thanks for your continual co-operation 

 

CA Wallace (Mrs) 


